***********************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish ***************************************************
October 10, 2010

Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday, October 9
      4:00 – Richard Venesky – 3rd Anniversary

Sunday, October 10

      8:00 – Parishioners of St. John
      9:30 – Sylvia Ortenzi – 28th Anniversary


      Helen Coffey – 28th Anniversary

    11:30 – Marguerite & John Flaherty – Memorial

Saturday, October 16
       4:00 – Jay & Timothy Barry – Memorial

Sunday, October 17
       8:00 – Bronislaw Morawski – 21st Anniversay

       9:30 – Victory Snellgrove  -- 6th Anniversary

     11:30 – Linda Fontaine – 7th Anniversary
St. Andrew Dinner
Sponsored by the 
Archdiocese of Boston Vocation Office

St. Andrew Dinner is a gathering of young men in High School and their Parish Priest, High School Campus Minister or Youth Minister for an informal dinner with Cardinal Sean. The evening consists of Evening Prayer, dinner, conversation with seminarians and vocation witness stories.

Wed. Oct 20
5:30 – 8:00
St. John the Baptist





Haverhill, MA

Thurs. Jan 20 
TBD

Thurs. April 7
5:00 – 8:00
St John’s Seminary





Brighton, MA

If interested please call:  508-378-4207 or

617-746-5949 or email Fr. Mike Harrington, Mharrington@rcab.org or www.VocationsBoston.org
***************************************************************
There will be a Liturgical Ministry Fair held  October 30 & 31st.  Please consider helping the parish in one of the following capacities:  Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors, Alter Servers, Ushers, Greeters or CCD teachers & aides, help with youth groups,  Children’s Choir and  Adult Choir.  All the parish committees are looking for new members as well: Family Life, Hospitality, Pro Life, Fundraising, Social, Liturgical, and Building/Maintenance
Any help you can offer the parish, would be greatly appreciated.
**************************************************************
Our Shared Treasure

October 3, 2010 Collection:  $6475.00
Thank you for your continued generosity
St. Vincent de Paul

 This week the pantry served 35 households with the food you provided. Of that number, 4 were new clients.
The St. Vincent de Paul fiscal year ends on September 30 each year.  The preliminary figures show that YOU served over 2210 people with the food you donate each week!  That is an amazing number considering that almost all of our donations are from the parishioners! (We do get some of our donations from food drivers in the community.) Thank you !

This week we are very low on cold cereal, rice and canned fruit.  Please keep the pantry in mind when you shop.  We are also happy to accept donations which we can use to purchase food and grocery gift cards.  The St. Vincent de Paul collection boxes are located near the inside doors of the church and we check them frequently for donations.
Unfortunately, we are running low on a number of items because of the demand.  If you are ale to help, we would appreciate: peanut butter, baked beans, spaghetti sauce, and baking mixes (cake, browies, etc.)  Thank you for your support and prayers.

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BECOMING CATHOLIC?

Maybe you have found yourself drawn to the Church, and the sacraments. Maybe you were baptized in the Catholic Church but never made your First Communion or were never Confirmed, or maybe you know someone who is interested in becoming a Catholic.  Our rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) might be just what you are looking for. We will be starting this year’s program with an open house on Wednesday, October 20 at 7:00 pm in the rectory.  This meeting will provide you a chance to meet the coordinators of our program, learn something about RCIA and to meet the candidates who will be participating. If you are interested, call Fr. Wally
WOMEN’S CLUB MEETING

OCT 13--7 PM
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      CRAFT FAIR COMING NOV. 27
CANDELIGHT ROSARY PROCESSION

In honor of

OUR LADY OF FATIMA

St. Thomas Aquinas Church

103 Center St. Bridgewater

RAIN OR SHINE
7:30 PM

Wed., Oct 13th
Rev. Michael Medas, M.S. W.

Guest Speaker
St Francis of Assisi School in Braintree is having a High School Fair for Grades 7 & 8, Tues, Oct 12that 7:00 pm in the lower church.  Representatives from over 12 Catholic and private schools.  
Call Allie Hoff at 781-848-0842
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Dear Friends,

I would like the parish family to know that we have been thoroughly audited by the firm G. T. Reilly.  The parish received an excellent rating in every aspect of parish financial management.  This is a firm unconnected with the Archdiocese of Boston. The cost of the audit was  $4000.  I would like to thank Bill Healy and Elizabeth Healy and Richard Timmerman, who preceded Bill and Elizabeth as Finance Manager, for doing such an excellent job maintaining the parish books these past several years.
This weekend we welcome back our good friend, Fr. Don Skerry.  Father has been away for the past five months preaching at several parishes along the east coast for the Propagation of the Faith.  He has also been caring for his friend of over 50 years, Fr. Ken Feehan, who past away during the latter part of the summer.  We look forward, once again, to having Fr. Skerry with us.

On Sunday, Oct 31st at 9:30 we will have our Halloween Mass.  All of the children are invited to wear their Halloween costumes at this Mass and to join in a special procession at the conclusion of this liturgy.  Following the Mass there will be a reception in the Hall.

God bless,

Fr. Wally 

MEETINGS THIS WEEK

Arise – Tues Oct 12 – 7:30 – 9:00 – Chapel

             Thurs Oct 14 – 7:30 0 9:00 –Chapel

Pastoral Council -- Weds Oct 13—7 pm --Chapel
�





Catholic Memorial School


Admissions Open House


Boys, grades 7 – 12





Sunday, October 17, 2010


1:00 – 3:00 pm





Info: 617-469-8019


235 Baker St


West Roxbury, Ma 02132


www. Catholicmemorial.org








The Fund Raising Committee is looking for new ideas and members. Please call the Rectory if you are interested in joining or have some suggestions.








CARDINAL SPELLMAN HIGH SCHOOL


OPEN HOUSE


For eighth grader and their parents





THURS, OCT. 28TH 


7:15 PM


AUDITORIUM





Also registration for placement test given in Nov & Dec


Call Adm Office 





NOTRE DAME ACADEMY


OPEN HOUSE


Sunday, October 17, 2010


1:00 – 3:00 pm.


& 


Thurs, November 4, 2010


5:00 – 7:00 pm.


Test dates: Nov 13th & Dec 11th @ 8:30 am


Info call 781-749-5930


www.ndahingam.com








ARCHBISHOP WILLIAMS HS


OPEN HOUSES





SUNDAY, OCT 24


12- 2PM





THURSDAY, NOV 4


6-8PM














